
May 9, 2018 

 

Dear Families, 

 The letter regarding the 8th grade dinner dance is being sent home today  

If your student is going to attend the dance please fill out the form and 

return it with your student by Friday June 8, 2018 with $25.00 cash.  The money 

can be turned directly into me.  The meal at the dance generally includes baked 

chicken, mashed potatoes, corn, roll, salad, spaghetti, soft drinks, and vanilla ice 

cream for dessert. 

This dance is for students only.  You may begin to arrive between 5:30 p.m. 

and 6:00 p.m. and plan on a prompt pick up at 8:30 p.m.  I will stay with and 

supervise those students who want to go to the dance.   

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns regarding the 

dance at 1-586-285-8858 or via email at kkarle-sloan@lsps.org  

       Mrs. Sloan 
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